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Eclosurs | 8th June, 1956.

Dear Mr. Edwards,

Trawler "ST. CEIESTIN"

I have your letter of the 6th and note
your remarks.

We have not yet had the officlal
communication from Hamlings, but to save
time and trouble I have prepared the enclosed
officlal letter setting forth the classifi-

cation positlion for handing over to our
friends.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

A.W.B. Edwards, Esq.,
HULL.




